
Report of the Resolutions Committee

1996 Meeting

Committee Chairman:

Members Present: Burrow P. Brooks, Delta State University
Roger Waggoner, University of Southwestern Louisiana

Whereas Southern University, Section Chair Phil Quarartaro, and the remainder of the faculty of the Southern
University Department of Mathematics have been gracious hosts; and

Whereas Deborah Hughes-Hallet of Harvard University gave an enlightening invited address, "Building
Bridges between Math and Other Fields", and Bernard Madison of the Univeristy of Arkansas gave an
informative invited address, "Calculus Reform and AP: Moving an Enormous System;" and

Whereas John Kenelly, Billy Rhoades, Chris Schaufele, and Marsha Davis shared their expertise in giving
presentations at workshops and panel discussions, and J. Kevin Colligan addressed students at teh student
banquet; and

Whereas there strong interest and active participation in workshops, panel discussions and sessions of
contributed papers; and

Whereas the student mathematics competition and the student presentations continued to be an integral part
of the meeting; and

Whereas the Section honored Professor Paul Rees and Professor R. D. Anderson at a delightful awards
banquet, and whereas Robert Stewart and Robert Park provided uplifting musical entertainment at this
banquet; therefore, Be it resolved on this 2nd day of March, 1996, that this 73nd meeting of the Louisiana-
Mississippi Section of the Mathematical Association of America, held on March 1st and 2nd, 1996, be
considered a resounding success.

Furthermore, be it resolved that this Section will continue to promote mathematics, will strive to improve
mathematics education, and will encourage and support students in their activities in the Section.
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